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Community meetings to give update on plan 

Another round of community updates on work under the Basin Plan will be held in the southern 
Murray–Darling Basin next month. 
 
The Murray–Darling Basin Authority will host the meetings across South Australia, Victoria and New 
South Wales. 
 
The update session will cover environmental watering, infrastructure programs, water trading, 
constraints management and other aspects of Basin Plan implementation and water reform 
progress. An afternoon panel session about environmental watering will also be held in Renmark, 
Mildura, Shepparton, Deniliquin and Griffith. 
 
Staff from the Commonwealth Environmental Water Office and the Commonwealth Department of 
the Environment will also attend to answer questions. 
 

Goolwa   9.00-11.30am  
Wednesday 3 September, Signal Point Gallery, The Wharf Goolwa 

Murray Bridge 1.30-4.00pm  
Wednesday 3 September, Murray Bridge Council Chambers 

Renmark 10.00-12.00 update / 12.30-2.30pm panel session 
Thursday 4 September, Renmark Club, 160 Murray Ave Renmark   

Mildura 10.00-12.00 update / 12.30-2.30pm panel session 
Friday 5 September, Quality Hotel Mildura Grand, Seventh Street Mildura 

Shepparton  10.00-12.00 update / 12.30-2.30pm panel session 
Tuesday 9 September, Parklake, 481 Wyndham St Shepparton 

Deniliquin 10.00-12.00 update / 12.30-2.30pm panel session 
Wednesday 10 September, Deniliquin RSL Club, 72 End Street Deniliquin 

Griffith  10.30-12.30 update / 1.00-3.00pm panel session 
Thursday 11 September, The Kidman Wayside Inn, 58-72 Jondaryan Ave Griffith 

 
These meetings are in addition to the ongoing technical discussions the MDBA holds with various 
people throughout the year. Meetings with Northern Basin communities have also been held 
recently to talk about Basin Plan progress. 
 
To register your interest in attending or for full details of these events please contact the MDBA 
engagement team on engagement@mdba.gov.au or by phone on 1800 230 067. 
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For more information, contact the MDBA Media office at media@mdba.gov.au or 02 6279 0141  
Follow @MD_Basin_Auth on Twitter: http://twitter.com/MD_Basin_Auth 
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